
FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION - DISTRICT FOUR 

95 Express Lanes Phase 3C 

I-95 from south of Hollywood Boulevard to south of Broward Boulevard 
and I-595 from SR 7 to I-95 

Financial Project ID Numbers: 409354-2-52-01 and 432222-1-52-01  

I-95 SOUTHBOUND EXIT RAMP TO SR-84 TO CLOSE NIGHTLY JUNE 20-22  

The I-95 southbound exit ramp to SR-84 will be closed to traffic Sunday night, June 20 through Tuesday night, June 22 
for bridge work operations. Motorists will be detoured via I-95 southbound, Griffin Road westbound, SR-7 (US-441) 
northbound and SR-84. FHP will be onsite to assist motorists. Wednesday night, June 23 and Thursday night, June 24 
will be used as a contingency, if needed. 

 

 

Mark Moshier, P.E. - FDOT Project Manager   

Mark.Moshier@dot.state.fl.us or 954-958-7628   

Daniela Silva -  Community Outreach Specialist   

Msilva@corradino.com or 786-441-3088 

CONTACT INFORMATION 

Updated: 06/15/2021 

Construction Cost: $457 million  Construction Start: January 2, 2019          Anticipated Completion: Spring 2025 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION MISSION STATEMENT 

The Department will provide a safe transportation system that ensures the mobility of people and goods, enhances       
economic prosperity and preserves the quality of our environment and communities. 

WEB AND SOCIAL MEDIA  

Project website: www.d4fdot.com  

Facebook: www.facebook.com/

MyFDOTSEFL/  

Instagram/Twitter: @MyFDOT_SEFL  


